BUCKINGHAM PALACE



1st February, 2013

Dear Peter,

The Duke of York has asked me to write and thank you for receiving him during his visit to the National Citizen Service Graduation and Signposting Event on 29th January, 2013.

His Royal Highness was very pleased to see the important role that the 'Part to Play' initiative is playing in helping young people develop the necessary skills to become economically productive. The Duke of York particularly enjoyed the wide-ranging discussion with so many of those who participated in the pilot programme and the opportunity to learn more about how the young people gained from the experience. As you know, His Royal Highness is passionate about promoting and recognising the range of opportunities available to young people. The Duke of York would be really pleased to be kept updated on how the scheme evolves in the future.

His Royal Highness is well aware that such visits do not come about without a great deal of hard work, much of it behind the scenes. The Duke of York would be very grateful if you could pass on his personal thanks to your organising team.

His Royal Highness has asked me to send you his best wishes.

Matthew Magee

Your sincerely, Matthew Mages

Special Adviser to The Duke of York

Peter Sheridan, Esq., OBE